
 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 
 
Please be advised that Hopkins Unlimited Inc. will be conducting municipal servicing on Cork Street 
between Princess St and Melissa Crescent in Mount Forest. This work will involve a full road closure 
beginning Monday September 15th - Friday September 19th weather permitting. Local 
traffic only will be permitted access during this time. 

 
 
On behalf of the Township, we apologize for any inconveniences caused by this project. 
 
Regards, 
 
Tammy Stevenson, C.E.T. 
Manager of Infrastructure and Engineering 
T 519.848.3620 Ext. 4629 




